
We are pleased to announce that Virginia Department of 
Transportation has awarded Shirley Contracting a $11.4 million 
design-build contract for the Route 29 Bridge Over Little Rocky 
Run project in Fairfax County, Va.

Shirley will replace the structurally deficient bridge on Route 29 
over Little Rocky Run and widen the road to accommodate a new 
six-lane bridge. The scope of work also will include a shared-use 
path on the south side of the bridge and a sidewalk on the north 
side for pedestrian access. 

Additional project components include parapets, fixed object 
attachments and guardrails, pedestrian facilities, right-of-way 
acquisition, signing, and pavement marking. The project team 
also will be responsible for stormwater management, erosion and 
sediment control, utility relocations, and the development of a 
traffic management plan.

Design is underway and project completion is scheduled for 
October 2015. 

Congratulations to everyone involved 
in this winning effort!

Route 29 Bridge Over Little Rocky Run 
We Got the Job!


